
Dear. All participants for 3rd International BMS Symposium 2023 in Kyoto  

2023/10/02 

3rd International BMS Symposium 2023 in Kyoto 

Chair Susumu Uchiyama 

 
Thank you very much for registering to attend the 3rd International BMS Symposium 2023 in Kyoto. 

We would like to inform you as follows. 

 

[Access to the venue] 

Please see the end of this document. 

 

[Reception] 

The registration desk will be set up in two stages, one in front of the Shimadzu Corporation main gate 

and the other at the BMS Symposium venue. 

In the front of the Shimadzu Corporation main gate, registration is required for both days.  

① In the front of the Shimadzu Corporation main gate 

You inform the guard of your name, affiliation, and participation in the BMS Symposium. 

Please pick up your Shimadzu Guest Entrance Card and wear it to the BMS Symposium venue. 

② At the BMS Symposium registration desk 

At the BMS Symposium registration desk, please state your name and affiliation and pick up your 

BMS Symposium nameplate and abstract book. 

Registration fee: 

Symposium:  Free for MSSJ members, students and researchers from outside of Japan,  

2,000 yen for domestic non-members. 

Mixer:   1,000 yen for all participants 

Please be prepared to pay with change. 
 
[Nameplate] 

Please wear both your Shimadzu Corporation Guest Entrance Card and BMS Symposium nameplate 

around your neck during the exhibition. 

In particular, please be sure to wear your Guest Entrance Card when leaving the venue and moving 

around the Shimadzu Corporation premises. 

 

[Return of nameplate] 

Please return your Guest Entrance Card in the front of the Shimadzu Corporation main gate when 

leaving the Shimadzu Corporation premises. If you participate this event on both days, please return 



your card at the end of the first day and retrieve it on the second day. 

 

[Wi-Fi connection] 

Wi-fi connections cannot be set up for security reasons.  

 

[Posting of your poster] 

You must post your poster before the opening of this event. 

 
[Luncheon & Technical Reports] 

Lunch will be provided. Please let us know if you do not need it. 

  

[No Smoking area] 

Smoking is prohibited in the Shimadzu Corporation premises.  

 

[Precautions at the Venue] 

The restrooms next to the main hall are located around the Shimadzu Corporation office. Please refrain 

from mingling near the restrooms or entering any area other than the restrooms. Please refrain from 

entering other buildings with only your guests.  

 

[Disclaimer] 

The organizer will not be responsible for any theft, accident, injury or illness during the trip and the 

BMS Symposium, except in the case of gross negligence on the part of the organizer. Please take care 

and act with caution. 

 
 

As mentioned above, the committee members look forward to seeing you in Kyoto in the fall. 

  



 

From Kyoto station 

Subway:  

Kyoto station →Karasuma Line in the direction of Kokusaikaikan→Karasuma Oike station, 

Karasuma Oike station→Tozai Line in the direction of Uzumasatenjingawa→Nishioji Oike station 

4 min walk to the south from exit 4 of Nishioji Oike station. 

 


